

MEMO

February 17, 2010

TO: The Honorable President Bernard "Jack" Young and Members of the Baltimore City Council

City Hall, Room 408 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

FROM: Ms. Kathleen G. Kotarba, Executive Director

RE: Bill No. 10-0445 Public Ethics Law-Ethics Board Composition

This legislation will reconstitute the Baltimore City Board of Ethics, provide for the Board's composition, and expand the requirements for mandatory training and other matters generally relating to ethics in the public sector. CHAP respectfully submits a **favorable** agency report, endorsing this legislation.

Thank you for your consideration.

Cc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Legislative Liaison to the City Council



